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Investigation work on Herring Road, for the 
Macquarie Park Precinct and Bus Interchange 
 

October 2022 

The Australian Government and NSW Government are investing nearly $200 million to 
improve public transport in Macquarie Park and help create a vibrant ‘heart’ for the precinct.  
 
 

 
 
The Macquarie Park Precinct and Bus Interchange REF (Review of Environmental Factors) closed for 
comment on 8 September. We want to thank those community members who took the time to 
comment on the REF. These submissions are currently being recorded in the Submissions Report, 
when complete it will be made available on the project webpage. If you are not yet a subscriber and 
want to be informed when the Submissions Report is available, email us at to subscribe for updates.  
  
Transport for NSW will begin investigation work along Herring Road, Waterloo Road and Talavera 
Road to help inform the detailed design, which is the next stage of the project after the submissions 
report is released. These investigative works will include surveying above ground and potholing 
below ground to identify utilities. Pavement and geotechnical investigation activities along Herring 
Road will also occur. This work will be carried out between 22 October 2022 and 20 January 2023.  
 

How will the work affect you? 
The investigation activities will take place on the footpath, road and within Macquarie Centre 
carpark. Some of our investigation work will occur during the day, however, we will need to carry 
out most of this work at night to reduce the disruption to traffic and to ensure the safety of 
workers. 
Our night work may be noisy at times. We will do everything we can to lessen the disturbance, 
including staging the work in different locations and completing the noisier activities by midnight.  
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Traffic changes 
 
 

There will be some temporary traffic changes 
during our work hours to ensure the work zone is 
safe. Lane closures and footpath detours will be 
in place at times, which may affect travel times.   

Traffic controllers and signs will be in place to 
help guide pedestrians and motorists through 
the area. Please keep to speed limits and follow 
the direction of traffic controllers and signs. 

We thank you in advance for your patience 
during this important work.  
 
 

For traffic updates, call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 
 
 

 

  Have questions? Want to subscribe to receive project updates 
 

If you have any questions or would like more information on the project, or wish to receive 
project updates, contact us or visit our Virtual Engagement Room macpark.ghdengage.com 

 1800 565 902 (during business hours) 

 Macquarie.Park@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 
 

nswroads.work/macparkPrecinct 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the 
Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us 
on 1800 719 649. 
 

Our work schedule 
 
We will be on site for 15 day and 25 night 
shifts, between Saturday 22 October 2022 
and Friday 20 January 2023, weather 
permitting, excluding public holidays. 
 
Our day work hours will be between 7am 
and 6pm from Monday to Friday and from 
8am and 1pm on Saturday. 
 
Our night work hours will be between 8pm 
and 5am from Sunday to Thursday. 
 
 
 

 


